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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 04-05-09
ATTENDENCE:

Bill Morris

 Greg Lutz

 Liz Alecusan

Shawn Hiller
Johnny Tindall
 Scott Etnyre

Skip Zawodny

Randy Eidenmiller
Stacy Schumacher
Donnie Hale

Amy Wobser


Guest:   Ashley Jakeway, Joe Divida, Dan Hoover, Bob Jones, Phillip Smith, Nelson Yoder
Meeting called to order at 7:35 p.m. by Greg Lutz. 
-Introductions were made.
-Phillip Smith (Jones Lang LaSalle) and Nelson Yoder (Meacham Apel Architects) gave a presentation on the possibility of converting available space, warehouse i.e.,  for an indoor soccer facility.  They will follow-up with the board and give various options to look at.
-Motion made by Stacy Schumacher to approve minutes from the 3-1-09  meeting. 2nd-Johnny Tindall. Motion passed unanimously.
- New software - Donnie Hale shared that it is down to two registration software companies, Sports Logic and Blue Sombrero. Both are strong candidates. Donnie will finalize researching the technical aspect of the registration softwares. Greg Lutz is finalizing costs and Shawn Hiller is doing the business research on both companies. 
Policy and Procedures – Stacy Schumacher motioned to approve the Policy and Procedures for TopSoccer.  Donnie Hale 2nd.  Skip Motioned to approve.  Unanimous approval.  Stacy is working on draft for Academy and Little Paws.  Will wait on FC until organizational structure is settled.

-Referees – Donnie Hale shared that the referee aspect is all going smoothly.

-Public Relations – Shawn Hiller shared that there was nothing new to update on.

-Food Vendor at practices –Greg Lutz shared that Richard Kniesley contacted HOSA to ask for permission to sell food at Complex during the week.   Greg would make contact with him to learn more.
-Vending Machine at Complex – Lutz shared that Dr. Pepper signed an exclusive contract with Hilliard Parks and Rec.  He is waiting on a contract with Dr. Pepper.
-Little Paws – Randy Eidenmiller shared we have 92 particpants in Little Paws.  Going smoothly.

-GOYSL/MSSA – Skip shared GOYSL teams start April 6 and MSSA already started.  MSSA has 17 boys playing and 14 girls. 
-TOPS  – Lutz shared it is going well.  Good idea to have done the first few at SoccerFirst with the weather.

-Camps this summer – Amy Wobser updated that the dates of the HFC Golden Touch boys and girls dates got switched in order not to conflict with a competing camps for girls..
-Fields – Morris shared that MOSSL will sign letter of intent with city of Columbus to manage the Spindler fields. The rest of the 2009 season everything should stay the same.  Also shared that the soccer field will be going in the city of Hilliard near the rec. center and the parking lot will go in soon.  Bill and Greg have both talked with the schools about possible use of their fields.
-Treasurer Report – Scott Etnyre sent out the P & L ahead of meeting.  Shared that the trainer invoices were beginning to come in and the report does not reflect their invoices.  Scott motioned to table the report. Stacy Schumacher 2nd it.  All in favor. 
Scott also presented the 2009-2010 budget.

Recreactional fees can stay the same.

GOYSL fees looking at a $5.00 per season increase.

MSSA fees should be able to stay the same

FC fees would have to wait until new structure is resolved.

-Some discussion on encouraging the rec and GOYSL coaches to come out for training each season. Possibly connect one of the trainings to the camps this summer.  Stacy Schumacher. Ashley Jakeway and Scott Etnyre to meet to further discuss this.

-Greg presented the flyer that will go out to the Hilliard City Schools to advertise the upcoming tryouts and also the Fall 2009 season. 
-Hillard FC – Johnny shared the new proposal that was drawn up from a team of Ashley Jakeway, Joe Divida, Stacy Schumacher, Terry Smith, and Johnny Tindall.  Ashley Jakeway proposed to the board to adopt the physical structure and then vote later on the financial aspect of it so the team could meet further with Scott Etnyre. 
Bill Morris motioned to go into executive session at 9:35 p.m., Scott Etnyre 2nd it.

-Motion made by Stacy Schumacher to adjourn at 10:56p.m. 2nd- Donnie Hale, all in favor.

